Holidays

Dear customers & partners,

The eventful year of 2023 is coming to an end again, and we would like to take the
opportunity to thank you very much for your continued support and cooperation.

We hope that you also had a successful year and are looking forward to happy holidays.

We would like to take the opportunity to inform you about our company holidays this year:

OQur office will be closed from December 22nd, 2023 until January 1st, 2024; we will then
be available for you again from January 2nd, 2024.

We hope that you can also spend a quiet and contemplative time with your loved ones.
Thank you for your trust, your loyalty and the pleasant cooperation over the past year.

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year, we look forward to working together in 2024!
Best regards,

Your FSP-Tech GmbH


https://www.fsp-tech.de/en/holidays/

